
 
 

  

29th August 2014 
 

I write following your FOI request where you request: 
 
Does your police force area have a dedicated illicit drugs officer/unit (as 
opposed to a Controlled Drugs Liaison Officers) whose sole responsibility is to 
coordinate: 
 
a) anti-drug possession operations 
b) anti-drug supplying operations? 
 
Secondly, for the last five years for which figures are available, how many 
arrests have been for suspected offences under the Misuse of Drugs Act 
1971.  
  

This request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Regarding your request I can now inform you that I have completed my 
enquiries and that my reply on behalf of the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Cleveland is as follows. 
 
I need to seek a clarification in your request. 
 
Please can you clarify to me what you understand to be the difference 
between ‘illicit’ and ‘controlled’ drugs.  An example would also be 
advantageous to help me respond to your query. 
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Cleveland has a complaints procedure. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been 
handled, you can request a review by writing to: Mr Len Miller, Solicitor, 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland, Police 
Headquarters, Ladgate Lane, Middlesbrough, TS8 9EH or you can follow the 
complaints procedure found on our website at: www.cleveland.pcc.police.uk 

 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you 
have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at: The Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 
5AF. Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 Website: www.ico.gov.uk 

 
There is no charge for making an appeal.  

 

http://www.cleveland.pcc.police.uk/

